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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: MAS Membership 

From: Executive Director Derrick Surrette 

Date: 9/12/2018 

Re: News from MAS President Brandon Grissom 

 
MAS President Brandon Grissom recently informed me that he had received some difficult news 

regarding his health. Brandon has been diagnosed with colon cancer and will begin treatment at 

MD Anderson very soon. As Brandon told me when we first spoke about the news, it was a 

miracle that the doctors discovered the cancer when they did, and that was just the first of many 

more miracles to come.  

Brandon and I decided that we would inform the MAS family of his diagnosis. He and his family 

need our prayers to help him through this difficult time. Brandon has always been there for 

MAS, fighting for the interest of county government, even as recently as late last month, 

spending day after day with MAS members at the state Capitol.  

Now it is our turn to help Brandon and his family through a fight of their own.  He has 

tremendous faith, and he is a fighter. Brandon is going to attack the treatment process with all his 

strength and faith, and I have no doubt that he will be back to full speed very soon.  

I ask that you keep Brandon and his family in your thoughts and prayers.  

Best regards, 

Derrick  
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